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dj.gilmore@comcast.net

From: dj.gilmore@comcast.net
Sent: Saturday, May 4, 2019 8:41 AM
To: casey.coley@gmail.com; jdshuttleworth@aol.com; flaboop@comcast.net; 'Bob Frechette'
Subject: Email 19-0011 Swale and Mowing

To all Carousel Cove Homeowners, 
 
The work on the swales is moving along.  Denny has spoken to Bobby's Landscaping to discuss how 
to approach the mowing due to the work in the swales.  Bobby's crew will not be able to drive the 
mowers across the swale to avoid damaging it.  His crew will have to drive across driveways in order 
mow each side of the swale separately.  The soft tires may leave marks on the driveways.  The board 
is notifying homeowners and asking that you do not call Bobby to complain about his crew crossing 
the driveway while mowing. 
 
Please reply all if you wish to provide any helpful input. 
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